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I oppose HB#3076.  This is just further over reach of the government and henders 

our 2nd amendment rights. FFLs already have to go through stringent process to 

hold their FFL and operate as a business able to sell guns along with hold business 

license in the State of Oregon, federal firearm license and insurance.  Adding 

additional costs to a company that already has a low profit margin would do nothing 

but eliminate these business, which I believe is absolutely the intended goal.  When 

you limit companies that provide a product to people then the supply and demand 

become and issue and people often turn to other measures to obtain what they want.  

This could potentially backfire and just end up with more unregistered guns out there. 

We are already also heavily taxed, this would just increase prices to the public also 

causing financial burdens on lower income citizens.  

Democrats have done nothing to try and actually solve problems with criminals 

having guns but only penalize law abiding citizens. We are tired of it.  They need to 

do their job and actually look at the issues of mental illness not being addressed, 

criminals not being help accountable for their crimes rather than punish those of us 

who follow the law. There has been no financial statement even provided so the fiscal 

and revenue impact isn't even know.  Lastly, this would result with a state registry 

which is unconstitutional. I urge you to oppose HB#3076. 


